
 

 

 

      Monday 21st November 2022 
                                                                                              
 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
Year 5 Christmas Production 

 
We are delighted to announce that the Year 5 performance will be on Wednesday 7th December 2022.  All 
children in Year 5 are involved and rehearsals are in full swing.  
 
There will be a matinee which will begin at 2pm and an evening performance which will begin at 5.30pm.  
We aim to finish the evening performance at around 6:30pm. All children will need to return to school 
by 5.00pm. Please try not to arrive at school before this time as there is no supervision for your child.  
 
At the end of each performance, the children will be taken back to their classroom and can then be 
collected from their usual collection area on the playground.  The gates will be open to allow people access 
to and from the playground.   
 
In order to ensure that we stay within fire regulations, seats are limited, and therefore you must request 
your tickets in advance.  The tickets are limited to 2 tickets per child and will be allocated on a first come, 
first served basis. Tickets are available to collect from the school office. 

 
We look forward to seeing you at one of the performances. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
The Year 5 Team  


